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0ÒÉÎÃÉÐÁÌȭÓ -ÅÓÓÁÇÅ 

¦ǇŎƻƳƛƴƎ 5ŀǘŜǎΥ 
!ǇǊƛΦолς aŀȅ п 9ŘǳŎŀǝƻƴ ²ŜŜƪ  

aŀȅ м-aŀȅ  п DǊŀŘŜ м {ǿƛƳƳƛƴƎ  

aŀȅ т-мл DǊŀŘŜ н {ǿƛƳƳƛƴƎ  

aŀȅ ф   Iƻǘ [ǳƴŎƘτtƛȊȊŀ 

aŀȅ мм  DǊŀŘŜ м ϧ н Cǳƴ {ǿƛƳ 

aŀȅ мм  DǊŀŘτ/ƻƳƳŜƴŎŜƳŜƴǘ Ϫ тΥлл  

aŀȅ мо  aƻǘƘŜǊΩǎ 5ŀȅ 

aŀȅ мр  DǊΦ ф ςмн IƛƎƘ {ŎƘƻƻƭ  

  hǊƛŜƴǘŀǝƻƴ bƛƎƘǘ Ϫ тΥлл ǇƳ 

aŀȅ мт ϧ му bƻ {ŎƘƻƻƭ 

aŀȅ нм  bƻ {ŎƘƻƻƭ  

aŀȅ нп  DǊŀǎǎƭŀƴŘǎ {ƛƴƎǎτDǊƛŶƴ tŀǊƪ 

 Ϫ тΥлл ǇƳτDǊŀŘŜǎ о ϧ п ǇŀǊǝŎƛǇŀǝƴƎ 

aŀȅ нр ϧ нс {ǘŀǊǾŜ фΥлл ŀƳ CǊƛŘŀȅτмнΥлл  

  ǇƳ {ŀǘǳǊŘŀȅ 

aŀȅ ну ϧнф WǊ ϧ {Ǌ /ƘƻƛǊ ǘƻ 9ŘƳƻƴǘƻƴ 

aŀȅ ну  {ŎƘƻƻƭ /ƻǳƴŎƛƭ aǘƎΦ Ϫ тΥлл  

aŀȅ ол  Iƻǘ [ǳƴŎƘτ¢ŀŎƻ ƛƴ ŀ ōŀƎ 

aŀȅ ом  DǊΦ м-с CƛŜƭŘǘǊƛǇ ǘƻ ¢Ŝƭǳǎ /ŜƴǘǊŜ 

WǳƴŜ м  9/{ hǊƛŜƴǘŀǝƻƴ ŦƻǊ Cŀƭƭ нлму  

  ǎǘǳŘŜƴǘǎ  фΥлл ŀƳτмнΥлл ǇƳ 

WǳƴŜ р   {ǇƻǊǘǎ ¦ƴƛŦƻǊƳ CǳƴŘǊŀƛǎŜǊ  

  {ǇŀƎƘŜǩ {ǳǇǇŜǊ Ϫ тΥлл ǇƳ  

I think we may finally have Spring! It was so nice to actually have warm 
temperatures the last couple of weeks. We were wondering if we were 
going to have to cancel the Reading Picnic a few weeks ago when it 
was being planned. So glad the weather cooperated for us and families 
were able to come read with their children. A big thank you goes out to 
our Elementary Staff for organizing and running this event. Looking for-
ward to the remainder of the events planned for Education week. 
 
May will be a busy month as usual with Grad coming up, field trips, fin-
ishing up badminton and heading into Track and Field season, and all 
the things that come along with getting closer to the end of the school 
year. 
 
As we do approach the end of the school year, I want to send out a re-
minder about a few events happening at the school. Coming up Tues-
day May 15th we will be hosting a High School orientation evening 
which will be open to all parents and students in Grades 9-11. Some of 
the topics  that will be covered include how to register for classes and 
High School completion. Our final School Council meeting will be held 
on May the 28th, and our Elementary Field trip to the Telus Spark Sci-
ence Center in Calgary will take place on the 31st. 
 
Also, you may notice posters and advertisements regarding fundraising 
for school sports in the post office and other locations. Our Friends of 
Rosemary School Association is hosting a Burst of Color Run this July 
to help subsidize the cost of school sports programs. Please participate, 
as this is an excellent way to keep our sports fees affordable. There is 
also a Spaghetti Dinner coming up in June to help raise funds for new 
uniforms. More information will come out soon regarding these fundrais-
ers. 
 
Enjoy the weather. Hopefully we continue to get more nice days over 
the next few weeks. 
 
Mr. Gibbon 
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/ƻƴƎǊŀǘǳƭŀǝƻƴǎ ǘƻ WƻǊŘŀƴ tŜƭǘȊŜǊ ƻƴ Ƙƛǎ 

ŀŎƘƛŜǾŜƳŜƴǘΦ WƻǊŘŀƴ ŀƴŘ Ƙƛǎ ǘŜŀƳƳŀǘŜ 

ǿƻƴ ŀ {ƛƭǾŜǊ ƳŜŘŀƭ ŀǘ ǘƘŜ {ƻǳǘƘ 9ŀǎǘŜǊƴ 

!ƭōŜǊǘŀ {ƪƛƭƭǎ /ƻƳǇŜǝǝƻƴ ƛƴ !ǳǘƻƳƻǝǾŜ 

¢ŜŎƘƴƻƭƻƎȅΗ ¢ƘŜȅ Ǝƻ ƻƴ ǘƻ ǘƘŜ tǊƻǾƛƴŎƛŀƭ 

ŎƻƳǇŜǝǝƻƴ ƛƴ 9ŘƳƻƴǘƻƴ ƛƴ aŀȅΦ  


